

Government of Western Australia Department of State Development



Your ref:

2010/183-14A493500

Our ref:

S0195/2013

Enquiries:

Peter Baldwin - Ph 9222 0413 Fax 9222 0505

Email:

peter.baldwin@dsd.wa.gov.au

Dr Paul Vogel Chairman Environmental Protection Authority Locked Bag 33 Cloisters Square PERTH WA 6850

Dear Paul

BROWSE LNG PRECINCT - ASSESSMENT OF DREDGING IMPACTS

Following our briefing to you on 14 May 2012 regarding our section 43A submission on refinements to dredging volumes and predicted impacts I am pleased to provide a final submission which has taken into account comments made at that meeting.

A copy of this submission was delivered to OEPA officers last week to assist them with the timely consideration of this matter.

Yours sincerely

Gail McGowan

DEPUTY DIRECTOR GENERAL

STATE INITIATIVES

22 May 2012